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I want to introduce myself as your new Director of
Golf at Eagle Creek.   My name is Craig Jackman and I
was born and raised in Michigan. I have been married
to Cheryl for over 30 years and we have 3 wonderful
children. Cheryl is a kindergarten teacher at Altamont
School District, son Griffin is a state trooper, son
Cameron works for Verizon in Effingham, and
daughter Rachel is enrolled at North Texas University
in Denton Texas. I have been in the golf business most
of my life and worked at some great courses like
Jupiter Hills and top 50 club in the nation, Sawgrass
Country Club.  As well as local clubs like Cardinal in
Effingham, Effingham Country Club, and Indian
Springs in Fillmore. I am very excited to also come
back to Eagle Creek. I worked here back in 1991 to
date myself. I look forward to keeping traditions
going as well as adding new ideas. Can't wait to meet
the members as well as the regulars that play at
Eagle Creek. 
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season passes are
still on sale!

tee times for the year

March -8:30 AM until the time change, then moves to 8:00 AM
April-7:00 AM

May-August-6:30 AM
September-7:00 AM
October-8:00 AM

November-February-9:00 AM
Please remember frost delays will affect Tee Times



Manic Monday for 2023
$20-18 holes with cart
$10-9 holes with cart

Greetings from the Grounds Department



My name is Jack Rodems and I am your new Golf Course Superintendent here at

Eagle Creek Golf Course. I’ve been involved in this great business for over 15

years and look forward to bringing my experience and my enthusiasm to your

fine golf course. We have many plans to improve the course and your experience,

and last Fall we began the process by Deep Tine Aerifying all the fairways and

approaches. We also renovated the tees, and we are quite pleased with the new

bentgrass stand that has been established. The DNR has assisted in some specific

burning of some of our overgrown areas as well as some much-needed tree

removal which will help the surrounding areas of turfgrass.

We are making some equipment changes that will be more turf friendly and

should help enhance the playing conditions. Many water leaks were discovered

as well, and we have been repairing all of these through the winter as Mother

Nature has allowed.

We are looking forward to meeting you all and hope that you will enjoy the

improved playing conditions that we have planned for Eagle Creek Golf Course.

Sincerely,

Jack Rodems
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book your
outing with us

today!
217-756-5550

for this years event schedule along with
information on Tuesday and Thursday night

leagues
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